RESIDENT PARTICIPATION OPPORTUNITY!

A DEVELOPMENT PETITION FOR A PROJECT AT:
300 W. Huron, Ann Arbor, Ml 48103

HAS BEEN SUBMITTED TO THE . \l
CITY OF ANN ARBOR FOR REVIEW. @

Nederveld and Hawkeye Hotels would like to
allow the public the opportunity to express
any comments or questions they may have
for the proposed project at 300 W. Huron.
Residents within 500 feet are being provided
with this notice and information on how to
participate. The proposed project includes
construction of a 5 story, 111 key limited
service hotel with substantial streetscape
improvements along Huron and First Street. F_‘
On-site bike parking and storm water
management are also proposed.
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Your questions and comments are welcome and will be included in the final ap-
plication submitted to the City of Ann Arbor. Please direct questions and com-
ments to:

Brandon Chaney - (734) 929-6963
citizenparticipation@nederveld.com

In accordance with the City of Ann Arbor’s Citizen Participation Ordinance, the
Developer for the above project is notifying residents and property owners
within 500 feet of the above address. If this project is placed on an agenda for
the City Planning Commission, the City of Ann Arbor will notice residents and
property owners within 300 ft. of the above address. If you would like to be
notified if this project is placed on a City Planning Commission agenda, please
contact City of Ann Arbor Planning Services at 734-794-6265 or
planning@a2gov.org.
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RESIDENT PARTICIPATION OPPORTUNITY!
You are invited to contact the Developer listed on this card to learn about the proposed project, ask questions, and provide
comments. A report of any discussion with residents will be provided by the Developer in advance of any scheduled public

hearings.

Owner/Occupant Address Here
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	Project Address/Location: 300 W. Huron, Ann Arbor, MI 48103
	Project Description: Nederveld and Hawkeye Hotels would like to allow the public the opportunity to express any comments or questions they may have for the proposed project at 300 W. Huron. Residents within 500 feet are being provided with this notice and information on how to participate.  The proposed project includes construction of a 5 story, 111 key limited service hotel with substantial streetscape improvements along Huron and First Street. On-site bike parking and storm water management are also proposed.
	Contact Information: Brandon Chaney - (734) 929-6963
citizenparticipation@nederveld.com


